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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We have some exciting events planned as part of World Book Day and our own 
school Book Week. We hope that we will be able to inspire your children into a love 

of life long reading for pleasure, as well as teaching them the skills of reading.  
 

At school - Book Week Celebrations 2022 

28th February – 7th March, 2022 

Dress up as your favourite character  

 

On Thursday 3rd March, dress up as your favourite book character. It would be 

great if you could also bring in a book featuring your character of choice too.  

Book Fair 

We are lucky enough to have the Scholastic Book Fair in school. 

You can visit and purchase a book with your child in the main 

school hall 2-7 March from 3pm to 3.30pm 

Year group Book Swap Friday 4th March 

If your child wishes to take part, please allow them to bring in 

one book from your home that they no longer want to read. All 

books should be in good condition please. The children will be 

given the chance to swap their book with one that belongs to 

someone else in your year group on Friday 4th March. 

. 
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At home - Book Week Celebrations  

28th February – 7th March, 2022 

Children are invited to be creative – choose to create at least one of the 

following to complete during book week.  

A Reading River 

Reading Rivers show the journey of the things you are reading. Essentially, it is 

a personalised list, in the shape of a river's journey, with all the things you read 
marked along it. Here are some examples. Please send your Reading Rivers in to 

share with your class. 

      
 

A comic strip story 

Make comics and mini-books based on your topic work.  

 

A supervillain 

 

Give your supervillain a name, for example Trevor Vickers; International Story 

Stealer. Create crime scenes, newspaper articles and wanted posters for your 

supervillain.  Write stories and choose wow words to defeat him or her.  
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A character personality 

Bedrooms reflect a person’s personality. Design one for a character in a story that 

you have enjoyed. Think about the things in your own bedroom; did you choose the 

wallpaper, duvet cover, bed? What things do you have lying about - devices, clothes, 

homework or old toys? Is it tidy or messy? Cut pictures out of magazines to show 

what it would look like and add reasons for your choices in labels. 

 

And finally, something for the whole school… 

Extreme reading competition 

Children and families are invited to complete an extreme reading challenge. Where is 

the most extreme place that you could read? Email your class email account with 

photographs. 

 

 

Thank you as always for supporting your child’s reading journey 

Miss Andrea Crellin 

English lead 
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